Parishioners of St. Eulalia and St. Gabriel

The office phones have not
been working for the past two
weeks, and | do greatly
apologize. | have been on the 4
phone with Zito Media almost
every day trying to rectify the problem.
Somehow Zito has switched the telephone
lines between the Parish Center and the
Rectory Office. If you cannot reach the office
using the 274-8646 number, please call 274-
7963 or my cell phone at 717-572-1746.
Again, | apologize for this inconvenience,
and hope that it will be corrected shortly.

Wendy Jo
St. Eulalia/St. Gabriel Parish Secretary




